
 
 
Sept. 25 e-news and thrillshare message 
 
Welcome to O.H. Anderson Fall Conferences!   
Conference time for O.H. Anderson Elementary is fast approaching, and we wanted to share 
with you our plans. 
 
Our goals at conferences are to: 

​ Share the strengths of the child, both academically and social emotionally 
​ Share goals or areas for growth, both academically and social emotionally 
​ Share your student's work with you 
​ Discuss plans to support your child both at school and home 
​ Answer any other questions you may have 

 
We will be holding conferences on the following dates: 

​ Monday, October 20, 2025 from 4-8pm 
​ Tuesday, October 21, 2025 from 8-4pm. 
​ Thursday, October 23, 2025 from 4-8pm. 

 
This is an opportunity for you to sign up with all teachers your child works with.   
This may include: 

​ Homeroom Teacher 
​ Partner Teacher (if applicable) 
​ Specialist Teachers (Phy Ed, Music, Art, Media, Science) 
​ Special Educators 
​ Interventionists 
​ Counselors and SEL Specialists  

 
I am available to attend any conferences as well.  Just let the teacher know you would like for 
me to join you and I will be there. 
 
During these winter conferences, we want all students to attend the conferences so they can 
share their perspectives about school.  Our goal is to include more student voice during 
these conferences.  Families or teachers may request them to step out in the hallway for the 
last 5-10 minutes to have a private conversation with the teacher if needed. 
 
All conferences need to be scheduled as it is difficult to accommodate drop-ins.   We will be 
using our conference scheduling system PTCFast to facilitate appointments.  
To schedule an appointment please use the following link:  PTC Fast-OHA 
 
Please contact Carey Otto at carey.otto@isd832.net if you have any questions or need 
assistance with conference scheduling.  

https://ptcfast.com/schools/O_H_Anderson
mailto:beth.hennen@isd832.net


 

.  

Our staff looks forward to connecting with you. 

Take care of yourselves, your family, and each other,  
 
Ms. Prather, O.H. Anderson Principal susan.prather@isd832.net 
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